

NOTICE: The City of Auburn and the Agriculture & Natural Products Working Group will hold a PUBLIC MEETING on Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 6:00PM at the Auburn Senior Community Center located at 48 Pettengill Park.

The purpose of the meeting will be to review adopted amendments and gather public feedback on:

- · Agricultural uses & the definition of non-hobby ag uses;
- Defining which agricultural uses are permitted (or prohibited) and the focus on water quality impacts;
- Subsurface waste-water disposal system inspections;
- The described inspection method & LAWPC inspections; and
- · Considering further limits on the number of new subsurface wastewater disposal systems.

Additional info is available by contacting Katherine Cook at (207) 333-6601 X1155 or kcook@auburnmaine.gov.

